
Denver Personal Injury Law Firm Awards Five
College Freshmen With $1,000 Scholarships

Gold Law Firm Challenge Yourself Scholarship

GREENWOOD VILLAGE, CO, UNITED

STATES, August 27, 2024

/EINPresswire.com/ -- The Gold Law

Firm, a widely respected personal

injury legal practice based in the

Greenwood Village suburb of Denver,

proudly offers five deserving college

freshmen $1,000 scholarship awards

each semester. Dedicated in the loving

memory of Kevin Maez, The Gold Law

Firm's "Challenge Yourself Scholarship"

is thrilled to announce Nayeli Urias,

Landon Cole, Sky Cambron, Diamond

Jill, and Gaetano Nasci as the winners

of our scholarship for the Fall 2024

semester. 

These five scholarship recipients

embody the rich tapestry of diverse backgrounds yet are united by a common thread: a

relentless desire to push their boundaries to be the best they can be. This semester's five

winners have all embraced diverse challenges. Whether it's becoming an Eagle Scout, shining on

the theatre stage, being an honor student while balancing extracurriculars, excelling in

gymnastics, or being a standout debater, these students share a commitment to growth and a

desire to continuously strive for greatness.

Since 2023, our law firm has awarded $20,000 to 20 students. We recognize these young

individuals' exceptional talents, dedication to academic excellence, and engagement in

community service. Our scholarship aims to empower these promising students as they embark

on their educational journeys, providing them with the vital support they need to pursue their

dreams and inspire others along the way. 

Applications for our Spring 2025 scholarship are now open. Please visit

https://www.thegoldlawfirm.net/scholarship to learn more about this unique scholarship

opportunity. 

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://www.thegoldlawfirm.net/personal-injury
https://www.thegoldlawfirm.net/personal-injury
https://www.thegoldlawfirm.net/scholarship


About The Gold Law Firm 

The Gold Law Firm is a personal injury firm located in Greenwood Village, Colorado. We handle a

wide range of personal injury cases, including car and truck accidents, catastrophic injuries,

wrongful death, premises liability, and more. Coloradans rely on The Gold Law Firm to represent

their best interests in times of need.

To learn more about The Gold Law Firm, visit https://www.thegoldlawfirm.net/. Call 303-694-4653

to schedule a free consultation.
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